
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

You and your family  
are cordially invited to 

Parents Who Need Parents 
Appreciation Dinner and Silent Auction in honor 

of those who support our Non-Profit Organization! 

PWNP APPRECIATION DINNER 
and Silent Auction! 

 

 

Saturday, September 21, 2019 
Appetizers ~ 5:00pm  
Dinner ~ 6:00pm 

 

 
WHERE: 
Milliken Presbyterian Church 
201 S. Olive Ave, Milliken 
 
RSPV BY September 11th @ 
 (970)587-2599 – Kami Chase 
or by email: 
PWNPRAD@gmail.com 
 
 

  
 
 

 


